9/25/2000

RE:30-015-24091 L-2-20-25
SANTA FE EXPLOR. EXXON ST. COM. #1

CALLED RICHARD YELLOWLAND WITH CIMMARRON EXPLOR. 1-700-623-9799.
RICHARD SAID THAT THE PLUGGING COMPANY WAS TO REMOVE THE

500 BBL TANK AND 2” FLOWLINE LEFT ON LOCATION AT THE EXXON ST. COM. #1.
HE IS GOING TO CONTACT PLUGGING COMPANY AND WILL KNOWTIFIE

0.C.D WHEN EQUIPMENT IS REMOVED.
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